Wellness Meeting Agenda

Thursday , September 27, 2018 
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· Welcome! 

· Introductions: 

· Principal report: Mr. Buchman *
· PTO:  ***Sent email to PTO President about ways to advertise or promote our committee to the parents of the PTO. With large emphasis on the K-2 grade parents. 

Lori has reached out to Jeff Collins who is still interested in helping with our wellness efforts. We need to find a spot for him to take charge of. **Possible co –pilot for our Taste Test Tuesday.

Lori has asked for the PTO snack list to our PTO / Wellness Tab on the school website. 

· Taste Test Tuesday: Jennifer Allen
First tasting starts on Tuesday 10/9. We will be helping students recycle and teaching them what to put in the compost bin.  

Concern: For TTT, if the fruit and vegetable listed on the sheet given to the staff and parents is not what is provided on the day of tasting causes big problems when we have to discuss the items on short notice. Lori sent and email to Dave Wilson to see how we can prevent this problem in the future. 

· Recycling: Jennifer Monahan
Mr. B has approved a video demonstration on what to compost. We are looking to put this into action in the later fall months and again in spring along with our recycling video. 

Lori and Jenny are working on putting together a ½ sheet flyer to recruit parents in the K-2 grades and we are in hopes of having the teachers on board to send these flyers home with their kiddos. 

· Nurse report: 
Lori touched base with Julie Johnson one of our school nurses on staff and look forward to her and the other two nurses input on anything that concerns them or if they would like to join in a meeting. Any input from our nurses is always helpful to report back to the parents at the meetings and PTO meetings. 

· Gardens: Ms. Tamara Schmidt
Michelle Drobick has hung her hat volunteering help in the gardens this year. We are very saddened not to see her as much in our gardens. 

We are looking to find a Team Leader for this position. Ms. Schmidt is talking with parents on finding someone soon. They have cleaned up the back gardens and Lori will be taking a look this upcoming weekend on what will need to be done before the winter returns. 
· Earth Day: 
To be determined at a later date. 

· Roadrunner run: 
More discussion on this in January . 

· Lunch room trays: No Share table
· Next Meeting:  TBA
